
From: Pete, Aaron 
Sent: 3/7/2013 4:46:18 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Another Bottorff/Hagan meeting request 

Hi Laura, the General will be in San Diego most of the week for the Commission meetings. 
However, it looks like he's available on Monday, March 18th all day and Friday, March 22nd in 
the afternoon. 

Thank you, 

Aaron K. Pete 

Executive Assistant to the Director 

Brigadier General (CA) Emory J. Hagan, III 

Safety and Enforcement Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 

Phone (415) 703-2173 

Fax (415) 703-3533 

AKP(8>couc. ca. gov 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, March 07, 2013 3:55 PM 
To: Pete, Aaron 
Subject: Another Bottorff/Hagan meeting request 

Hi Aaron 

SB GT&S 0263981 

mailto:LRDD@pge.com


Tom Bottorff and General Hagan agreed to meet again the week of March 18, and I'd like to 
get that set up with you today if possible. 

Can you give me a couple times that week that might work for the General? They'll need at 
least an hour. 

Thanks! 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 

PG&E is committed to protecting .our customers' privacy. , . 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/gbout/compaiiv/pnvacy/customer/ 
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